

DELAWARE COASTAL
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

5 E. REED STREET, SUITE 201 DOVER, DELAWARE 19901 Phone: (302) 739-9283 Fax: (302) 739-2048

March 28, 2013

Richard Cathcart City of Delaware City PO Box 4159 Delaware City, DE 19706

Re: De

Delaware Coastal Programs

Coastal Management Assistance Grants

City of Delaware City

Dear Mr. Cathcart,

We would like to thank you for applying for a grant through the Delaware Coastal Programs. This year the Coastal Grants Program received 10 very competitive proposals with requested funds totaling over \$194,000.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, Dragon Run Drainage Area Sea Level Rise Adaptation Planning, was selected for funding during this grant period. While your proposal ranked highly during the grant review process, the review committee is requiring some minor modifications to your proposal in order to more effectively address the goals and priorities of the Grants Program. We will be contacting you shortly to finalize the scope of work, budget details, reporting requirements and other details pertaining to the grant award.

If you have any questions, please contact me at bonnie.arvay@state.de.us or by calling (302) 739-9283.

Sincerely,



DELAWARE COASTAL
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

5 E. REED STREET, SUITE 201 DOVER, DELAWARE 19901 Phone: (302) 739-9283 Fax: (302) 739-2048

March 28, 2013

Paul Eckrich City of Lewes 114 E. Third Street Lewes, DE 19958

Re:

Delaware Coastal Programs

Coastal Management Assistance Grants

City of Lewes

Dear Mr. Eckrich,

We would like to thank you for applying for a grant through the Delaware Coastal Programs. This year the Coastal Grants Program received 10 very competitive proposals with requested funds totaling over \$194,000.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, Improving Community Resilience to SLR and Future Flood Risk through Review and Assessment of Zoning Codes and Building Codes, was selected for funding during this grant period. While your proposal ranked highly during the grant review process and the review committee feels this is an opportunity for the City of Lewes to fulfill a need, successful completion and implementation of this project will bear on the City's future potential to receive grant funding. We will be contacting you shortly to finalize the scope of work, budget details, reporting requirements and other details pertaining to the grant award.

If you have any questions, please contact me at bonnie.arvay@state.de.us or by calling (302) 739-9283.

Sincerely,



DELAWARE COASTAL
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

5 E. REED STREET, SUITE 201 DOVER, DELAWARE 19901 Phone: (302) 739-9283 Fax: (302) 739-2048

March 28, 2013

Clifford Graviet Town of Bethany Beach PO Box 109

Re:

Delaware Coastal Programs

Coastal Management Assistance Grants

Town of Bethany Beach

Dear Mr. Graviet,

We would like to thank you for applying for a grant through the Delaware Coastal Programs. This year the Coastal Grants Program received 10 very competitive proposals with requested funds totaling over \$194,000.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, Bethany Beach Salt Water Intrusion Mentoring Network, was selected for funding during this grant period. We will be contacting you shortly to finalize the scope of work, budget details, reporting requirements and other details pertaining to the grant award.

If you have any questions, please contact me at bonnie.arvay@state.de.us or by calling (302) 739-9283.

Sincerely,



DELAWARE COASTAL
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

5 E. REED STREET, SUITE 201 DOVER, DELAWARE 19901 Phone: (302) 739-9283 Fax: (302) 739-2048

March 28, 2013

Kathleen Lock Town of Slaughter Beach 518 Bay Ave Slaughter Beach, DE 19963

Re:

Delaware Coastal Programs

Coastal Management Assistance Grants

Town of Slaughter Beach

Dear Ms. Lock,

We would like to thank you for applying for a grant through the Delaware Coastal Programs. This year the Coastal Grants Program received 10 very competitive proposals with requested funds totaling over \$194,000.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, Planning and Design of an On-The-Ground Adaptation Project to Elevate Flood Prone Residences, was selected for funding during this grant period. We will be contacting you shortly to finalize the scope of work, budget details, reporting requirements and other details pertaining to the grant award.

If you have any questions, please contact me at bonnie.arvay@state.de.us or by calling (302) 739-9283.

Sincerely,



DELAWARE COASTAL
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

5 E. REED STREET, SUITE 201 DOVER, DELAWARE 19901 Phone: (302) 739-9283 Fax: (302) 739-2048

March 28, 2013

Melvin Cusick Town of South Bethany 402 Evergreen Rd South Bethany, DE 19930

Re: Delaware Coastal Programs

Coastal Management Assistance Grants

Town of South Bethany

Dear Mr. Cusick,

We would like to thank you for applying for a grant through the Delaware Coastal Programs. This year the Coastal Grants Program received 10 very competitive proposals with requested funds totaling over \$194,000.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, South Bethany Sea Level Rise Adaptation Baseline Survey, was selected for funding during this grant period. While your proposal ranked highly during the grant review process, the review committee is requiring some modifications to your proposal in order to more effectively address the goals and priorities of the Grants Program. We will be contacting you shortly to finalize the scope of work, budget details, reporting requirements and other details pertaining to the grant award.

If you have any questions, please contact me at bonnie.arvay@state.de.us or by calling (302) 739-9283.

Sincerely,



DELAWARE COASTAL
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

5 E. REED STREET, SUITE 201 DOVER, DELAWARE 19901 Phone: (302) 739-9283 Fax: (302) 739-2048

March 28, 2013

Kenneth Kristl Widener Environmental & Natural Resources Law Clinic 4601 Concord Pike Wilmington, DE 19803

Re:

Delaware Coastal Programs

Coastal Management Assistance Grants

Widener Environmental and Natural Resources Law Clinic

Dear Mr. Kristl,

We would like to thank you for applying for a grant through the Delaware Coastal Programs. This year the Coastal Grants Program received 10 very competitive proposals with requested funds totaling over \$194,000.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, Assessing the Legal Toolbox for Sea Level Rise Adaptation in Delaware, was selected for funding during this grant period. We will be contacting you shortly to finalize the scope of work, budget details, reporting requirements and other details pertaining to the grant award.

If you have any questions, please contact me at bonnie.arvay@state.de.us or by calling (302) 739-9283.

Sincerely,